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Seeking OBGYN residents for interview study about 
IUD education and communication  

 
 
STUDY INFORMATION: Volunteers are being sought to participate in a study on education and 
communication surrounding intrauterine devices (IUDs). The aim of the study is to understand 
how physicians are educated about IUDs and how, in turn, they counsel patients. Questions will 
center on medical practice and education surrounding contraception, with a particular focus on 
IUDs. Residents will be asked about their beliefs and opinions regarding various forms of 
contraception, as well as their experiences with contraception counseling and education.  
 
HOW WILL INTERVIEWS BE CONDUCTED?  Participants will be interviewed via phone or 
telecommunication (e.g., Zoom) for approximately 60-90 minutes. 
 
PRIVACY INFORMATION: Interviews will be video- or audio-recorded. Participants identity 
will remain confidential. Any reports published based on this research will not include 
respondents’ names or other identifying information. All audio recordings will be deleted after 
they are transcribed. Video recordings will be deleted immediately after the interview. 
Anonymized transcriptions of recordings will be stored in an encrypted folder on a password 
protected device. Participants may refuse to answer any questions you do not wish to answer or 
withdraw from the study at any point. 
 
WHOM DO I CALL IF I HAVE QUESTIONS OR PROBLEMS?  
For questions about the study contact researcher Katie Donnelly at 609-651-4914 or via email at 
kd5@princeton.edu.  
 
For questions about your rights as a research participant, contact the Princeton Institutional Review 
Board (which is a group of people who review the research to protect your rights) at (609) 258-
8543.  
 
If you are interested in participating in this study, please email the 
researcher, Katie Donnelly, at Kd5@princeton.edu or call 609-651-
4914 to schedule an interview. 
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